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Cushing, Julia

Subject: FW: Bornish - questions

From: Dudek, Derek  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 3:24 PM 
To: 'efsadler@hotmail.com' 
Subject: Bornish - questions 
 
Hello Mr. & Mrs. Sadler, 
I've received your letter of July 10, 2012.  Certainly as Adam indicated, our preferred route at the current time is Kerwood / Elginfield / Nairn.  I'm sorry 
somebody else may have given you another indication.  
 
With respect to the currently planned Federal health study we are confident that the wealth of information already published on such matters has addressed 
such matters. NextEra Energy Resources takes concerns about human health very seriously and have participated in and opened our facilities to researchers to 
study such matters.  Although much has been written about health effects associated with wind turbines, we have found no credible, scientifically peer-reviewed 
study that demonstrates a link between wind turbines and negative health effects when sited properly.  
 
Regarding property values, any studies we have reviewed on the matter indicate that proximity to turbine viewsheds does not have a measurable impact on 
property values.  The following link will allow you to review a study referenced in our Spring 2012 newsletter that was conducted in Chatham Kent, which has 
one of the highest concentrations of wind turbines of any area in Ontario.   
http://www.canwea.ca/pdf/talkwind/PropertyValuesConsultingReportFebruary42010.pdf 
In addition, we are required to model all properties in proximity to our wind energy centre for impacts from sound levels including vacant ones such as your 50 
acre lot you mention, to ensure that houses could be constructed on those sites in accordance with the Ontario setbacks under Regulation 359/09. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other questions about the project. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Derek Dudek| Community Relations Consultant 
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6 
o:905.335.4904 x18          f:905.335.5731 
mobile - 519.318.0237 
derek.dudek@nexteraenergy.com 
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The information contained in this email is private and confidential,  intended only for the use of the individual or entity named as addressee. If the recipient is not the intended recipient or the employee or 
the agent responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in 
error, please contact us immediately at (905) 335-4904. 
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